
Colorado Water for the 21st Century 
Metro Roundtable – Meeting Minutes 

 

October 10, 2012       4:00 – 6:00 PM 
At the Denver Water – Denver Water Board Room 

 
 
Mark Koleber chaired the meeting.  
 
Robert Sakata gave an update on recent CWCB actions and discussions. 
 
Jacob Bornstein gave an update on the “Scenario Summaries” (draft dated October 8, 
2012) by the IBCC.  John Stulp assisted in the discussion.  Comments on this draft are 
due by November 9.  
 
John Stulp reported that the IBCC will meet on November 15 with the CWCB to discuss 
progress in water supply planning matters. 
 
Julio Iturreria gave an update on the recent South Platte Roundtable meeting. 
 
Jacob Bornstein reported that there will be a meeting of the various Roundtable 
chairmen to discuss education and outreach, scheduled for October 29. 
 
Janet Bell gave an update on the activities and discussions of the Flaming Gorge Task 
Force.  The Flaming Gorge matter will likely be one of the topics discussed at the 
upcoming joint IBCC and CWCB meeting. 
 
Mark Koleber reported that Larry Cerrillo has resigned from the Metro Roundtable.  He 
was a nonvoting representative. 
 
Shane Michael of Leonard Rice Engineers gave a presentation on a list and map of 
Colorado entities that provide municipal water service to at service areas of at least 500 
people.  Although this is a work in progress, it is currently fairly complete. 
 
Britta Strother is seeking to get updated Identified Project and Process (IPP) information 
from South Metro entities.  Others are working to obtain updated information from 
various water users in the metro area.  
  
 
  
    Prepared by Gary Thompson 
   November 6, 2012 


